IN THIS ISSUE

- Examinations Success
- Group Theory Lessons
- Skype and Facetime Lessons
- 2019 Registrations

NEWSLETTER

- Social Media
- Date Claimers

Term 4, 2018 at major player.

We are already into the fifth week of the Term with the holidays quickly approaching! It has been another great year at Major Player, one that we have greatly enjoyed.



EXAMINATIONS SUCCESS

Terms Three and Four are highlighted by a wide range of music exams, both written and practical.

Our students have so far successfully sat 90 exams in all. Every student received an award with around 90% at an honours level.

Performing to the potential of each student's individual ability is what pleases us most. Many of our students sat their first exams this time and the gains in self-confidence and personal esteem are clearly evident.

Congratulations to the many advanced students who all performed admirably. The dedication required to perform pieces musically in the correct style for the period is a driver for these results.

Well done everyone!

It is crucial for all students to maintain a level of engagement with their instruments over the holiday period. This is particularly true for those preparing for exams or performances including the Eisteddfod in Semester 1 2019.



GROUP THEORY LESSONS

Our Group Theory Classes Grades one to six for the 2018-9 year have now commenced.

November 2018

It may be possible for additional students to be fast tracked to join in if desired.



SKYPE and FACETIME LESSONS

We have now been providing on-line lessons in practical and theory for the past 12 months with continuing success.

Opportunities for these to be more wide-spread are evident and we encourage any interested remote students to discuss this opportunity with us.

We have even provided this option to students who have been overseas for a period!

ф

REGISTRATIONS FOR 2019

The timetable for Term 1 of 2019 will generally follow that for the current Term 4 2018. If you would like a change to your existing time please let us know your preference as soon as possible. We will always do our best to accommodate each family preference. Knowing early on helps this planning process immeasurably.

If you are not intending to be here in 2019 could you please let us know now so that your time becomes available to others.

We also encourage you and your friends to book new students into Kinder Beat, Junior Music or private lessons as soon as possible. As you would be aware, places and available times are limited. It also assists us in designing a timetable that best suits the majority of our families.



FUN AT BENEVOLENT AGED CARE

It has been our great pleasure to conduct Kinder Beat mornings in association with Benevolent Aged Care at 10am on the second Sunday of the months of September and October. We are again attending on 11th November at the same time.

Excitement is building for the next performance on Sunday 9th December that will include a Kinder Beat Concert and Breakup for all existing Kinder Beat families.

The experience of seeing the residents join into the fun of these mornings has been very rewarding.

These events are open to all of the community and are free of charge. Everyone shares a morning tea afterwards as well.

Thankyou to the management and staff of Benevolent as well as to Mr Oliver who has made himself available for these important sessions.

Here we are at our last Sunday at Benevolent!





SOCIAL MEDIA

Thank you for your ongoing support of our social media pages. If you haven't already visited us online, please head to:

Facebook

www.facebook.com/majorplayermusicschool

Instagram

www.instagram.com/majorplayermusicschool

YouTube

www.youtube.com/channel/UCZ_m3_r5De7k-_ac0tsffHg

LinkedIn

<u>www.linkedin.com/in/major-player-946558122?trk=hp-identity-name</u>



DATE CLAIMERS for 2019

TERM 1 in 2019 is again 10 WEEKS

January

- Monday 28th Australia Day Public Holiday
- Tuesday 29th Term 1 commences

April

Saturday 6th – Term 1 concludes

On behalf of all the staff at Major Player Music School, we would like to wish all of our students and their families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

May you all have a very safe and happy holiday break.

We look forward to seeing you back in 2019

MAJOR PLAYER MUSIC SCHOOL